
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors and Planning Commission, 

   I do NOT support the proposed new “Commercial Cannabis Activity Land Use Ordinance”.  As a long time resident 

of Mendocino County, I am concerned that this new ordinance goes against the best interests of our local 

communities, and disregards the voices of the majority of citizens in the county. 

Sincerely, 

Fawn Bassett 

Willits, CA 95490 

 


